THE WARNER AIRCRAFT CORPORMPION
DRTROIT MICHIGAK.

SERVICE LETTIR ¥-17

July 25, 1939

Gentlemen:

It hew been brought to our ettention thet
on some Super Scereb Model 165 installstions suitedble
specers havs not bsen previded to give proper clearance
between engine mounting ring &nd induction housings

%e sre enclosing our Dreawing No. SK-445
showing proper cleerance betiween induction housing and
engine mount ring.

. Will you please check your sngine instal-
lation and provide clearence es shown on Drewing No.
SE-445,

Thanking you for your cooperation, we re-
nmein
Yours very truly,
THE WARKER AIRCRAFT CORPORATICH
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.
//A. FAUNCE, Vice-President,
Ssles Henager
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